
Letter to School Administration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Principal's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As concerned parents of students at [School Name], we 

are writing to express our worries regarding the current safety measures in place at the school. In 

light of recent events within our community and nationwide, we believe it is crucial to address 

these concerns to ensure the safety and well-being of our children. 

Specifically, we are concerned about: 

• Inadequate security personnel on campus. 

• Lack of emergency preparedness drills. 

• Insufficient communication regarding safety policies to parents. 

We would appreciate an opportunity to discuss these issues further and to understand what steps 

the school is taking to enhance safety for all students. We believe that a collaborative approach 

involving parents, staff, and local authorities can lead to a safer school environment. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


